




Crestmoor Park Home Owners, Inc., First Filing 
Minutes from the Board of Directors Meeting, August 3, 2010 

6:00 PM 
333 Ivy Street 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:15 PM by John Fischer, President. Those in 
attendance were Alexis Fischer and Board Members Mike Harms, Mike Byrne, 
Denise Bennett, Jack Scott and Janet Warren. 
 
Treasurer Mike Byrne submitted the financial report and stated that all 
households have paid their yearly dues. Security services provided by Covenant 
Community Services are our main expense. John Fischer noted that the cost of 
island maintenance is lower this year since the islands are well established.  
 
New Business: 
 
John Fischer noted that the website for Crestmoor Park  Home Owners First 
Filing has been updated. An abbreviated financial report is posted on the site 
along with information about the new trash schedule and the rules for displaying 
political signs. It was decided not to post information about houses for sale in 
First Filing.  
 
It was agreed upon to refer to the Block Party as the Annual Meeting.  
 
Annual Meeting: 
 
The Annual Meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 31, 2010 at the Crestmoor 
Swim and Tennis Club. This date is a change from the usual Monday night 
because we didn t call to reserve the space early enough.  New Business for the 
meeting will include open nominations to fill the positions held by President John 
Fischer and Board Member Mike Harms whose three year terms have ended. If 
there are no nominations, then there will be subsequent voting to reelect John 
Fischer and Mike Harms to their current positions. Mike Gagarro from Covenant 
Community Services will speak to us about measures we all can take to better 
insure our safety and security. It was decided not to offer entertainment for the 
children. Mike Harms will order beverages and ice and Janet and Alexis will take 
care of tablecloths, plates, silverware and napkins. Alexis will arrange for beef 
tenderloin from Summerhill Market.The Denver Municipal Band will perform at the 
meeting at no cost as a free community service. 
 
A mailing to all households will be sent out which includes the Annual Meeting 
notice, the 2010 dues notice, a proxy form for people who cannot attend the 
meeting, an RSVP form, and the balance sheet. Subsequently, an updated roster 
will be sent out to all households.  



The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 PM.
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Warren 




	Feb 3 2010
	Minutes August 3 2010
	08-31-10 Annual Mtg Minutes

